Stephen Day

From: Stephen Day

Sent: Tuesday, 26 August 2025 12:06 pm
To:

Subject:

Tena koe [
Thank you for your email yesterday, which constitutes an official information request.

The answer to all three of your questions is ‘'none’. Herenga a Nuku Aotearoa does not own any houses and
has not owned any in the past. If you have any questions, feel free to give me a call.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response to your request for
information. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where
possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at https://www.herengaanuku.govt.nz/our-
work/about/disclosure/official-information-act-responses, with your personal information removed.

Naku noa, na

Stephen
é)\ Herenga Stephen Da
C E a Nuku P Y
AOTEAROA Kaiwhakahaere Whakapa | Communications Manager
+64 278158552
From:

Sent: Monday, 25 August 2025 4:13 pm
To: info <info@herengaanuku.govt.nz>

Subject: _ request

Hi,



Would it please be possible to receive the following information by midday Thursday, 28 August.

1. How many houses does the Outdoor Access Commision own including a regional breakdown?

2. How many of those houses are occupied by staff, used as holiday homes, rented out, empty or
deemed to be demolished? Please include a regional breakdown.

3. How many houses has the Outdoor Access Commision got rid of over the last 5 years? Please include
aregional breakdown.

If you have any questions about the above | can be reached on ||| EGTERNRGE

Many thanks,




